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‘Whoever you are, be happy, be safe,  

be kind, stay sensible, love learning.  

Keep caring!’ 

 

 

 

 
 

  

 

Dates for your diary… 

• 25th—New intake Induc-

tion 

• 25th—Pre-loved uniform 

sale after school 

• 28th June—Sponsored 

Olympic Walk 

• 2nd July—New Intake 

Induction 

• Week beginning 8th Ju-

ly—end of year reports to 

go home (TBC) 

• 11th July—Move Around 

Day/Open Evening 

• 12th July—Last KS1 

swimming 

• 23rd July—Last Day—

half day school closes at 

1:15pm (no Peardrops) 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

National Drowning Prevention Week  

On Monday Maria from Puddle Ducks swimming school in Chelmsford came 

into school to highlight the importance of water safety during this year’s Na-

tional Drowning Prevention Week.  She is visiting local schools to deliver this 

important message to our children, especially as the summer holidays ap-

proach.  Maria made the session both fun and informative and focused on wa-

ter safety in pools, around rivers and canals as well as beaches.  Some of the 

word searches have been sent home to help reinforce this important message 

at home.  Thank you Maria and Puddle Duck for coming to our school! 



Sports Day Fun 

Yet again we have been extremely fortunate with the weather, allowing our sports day event to take place.  

It was great to see so many mum, dads and family friends at the event.  All of the children were fantastic, 

trying their hardest, persevering and cheering on their friends.  It can be extremely daunting to perform in 

front of such a large audience but they were all fab!  A big thank you to Mrs Bowen for organising the 

event and to the Perryfields Team, staff and pupils at The Boswells School for helping it run so smoothly.  

Congratulations to the White Team who won with an enormous 131 points—wow! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

Staff Changes 

As previously mentioned, Mrs Barnett our school Senco will be leaving Perryfields Infant School after 20 

years and will be greatly missed.  We wish her well with her new adventure. 

From September, I am pleased to say that Miss Williams will have a new role within the school as the As-

sistant Headteacher and school Senco (Special Educational Needs Co-ordinator) at Perryfields Infants.  

Miss Williams will continue to teach but also have dedicated time to support staff and parents with any 

Special Educational needs and Pupil Premium questions.  Miss Williams is an experienced Senco and I 

know she will be fantastic in this role and I look forward to continuing to work closely with her. 

 

Have a sunny weekend. 

Best wishes, 

Amanda Reid 

 

Mrs Farmer’s  

Attendance Award - 

Emerald Class 99.63% 


